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FAMILY FUN DAY 
The Family Fun Day on Saturday 7th July is being organised by St. Andrew’s Church and not WHPARA 
this year, but we are sure it will be just as much fun for all the family. See Events. 

LOST TOY PLEA 
Have you seen this rabbit? A young boy could be very happy if you have. See the Noticeboard. 

ENFIELD IN ISLINGTON 
Comedian Harry Enfield chose Cheverton Road to film a sketch for his TV series. See News. 

BRIDGE CLUB 
One of our members suggested getting a local bridge club together. If you’re interested, contact our 
chair, Dorothy Leng. 

NOTICEBOARD 
The recently added Noticeboard page on our website has snippets of information and news that don’t 
seem to fit anywhere else. If you would like us to put a notice on it for you, send it to the webmaster. 

WHPARA COMMITTEE MEETING 
At our recent committee meeting we discussed Islington’s rather poor enforcement of planning 
regulations, and our planning team agreed to meet with officers from the Council to discuss this. 
Dorothy reported that she’d had a fruitful meeting with Greg Foxsmith, and would also arrange an 

open meeting with our other councillors in order to discuss matters of importance to residents. Plans for WHPARA 
to erect a noticeboard in the vicinity of Becky’s are still on the table, but continue to be pursued. It was also 
suggested that we could add a new page to our website, called something like “Focus On…” that would spotlight 
the work or leisure activities of a local resident. So let us know if you have any ideas or nominations.!

www.whpa r a . o r g . uk  i n f o@whp ar a . o r g . u k  

CONTACTS 
 Dorothy Leng (Chair): chair@whpara.org.uk 
 Michael Heath: (Web Design and Membership): webmaster@whpara.org.uk 
 Heather Eggins (Treasurer): treasurer@whpara.org.uk 
 Sean Madigan (Planning): planning@whpara.org.uk 
 Kay Clarke (Conservation): conservation@whpara.org.uk 
 Other inquiries should be addressed to: info@whpara.org.uk 

If you have any ideas for events or activities or any news items you would like to share, please contact us at 
info@whpara.org.uk. The website contains lots of local information and news, so do have a look at it if you can. 

You will find us at: 
www.whpara.org.uk 

GIGL 
Greenspace Information for Greater London (GiGL) is the capital’s environmental records centre, 
collating, managing and making available detailed information on London’s wildlife, parks, nature 
reserves, gardens and other open spaces. They have an interactive website where you can log your 

own sightings, and more details are on our Conservation: Places page. 
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